From: Brian Munson

To: Arvina Martin; sereynard@aol.com; banderse@yahoo.com; info@hillfarms.org
Cc: "Patterson, Alexandra"; "Colin Punt"; Brian Munson

Subject: 4501 Vernon Boulevard: Pending Application Notification

Date: Thursday, December 20, 2018 12:56:45 PM

Alder Martin & Neighborhood Representatives,

WS Development is working with BMO Harris on the redevelopment of the existing drive through
facility, located at 4501 Vernon Boulevard, for the relocation and replacement of their existing bank
branch into a new two story bank building. The development team is working on a request for a
demolition permit and conditional use permit for the new facility and anticipate submittal of a

formal request some time after February 1% of next year. We will forward additional information
regarding the proposal as soon as possible.

We look forward to talking with you about this proposal. Please feel free to contact me if you have
any questions.

Thank you,

Brian Munson

V ANDEWALLE & ASSOCIATES
120 East Lakeside Street
Madison, Wi 53715
608.255.3988



